
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 Congratulations to Year 5 
 

This term, Year 5 have been learning about the Rainforest - and decided to try to raise 
enough money to donate to Rainforest Concern in order to sponsor two acres. They 
completed chores at home, donated their pocket money, reached out to friends and 

family, and even had a class non-school uniform day. Their hard work has really paid 
off, and they’ve raised a whopping £230! They have FAR exceeded their goal and we’re 

all so impressed with their commitment. Well done Year 5! 
 

 

 

Headteacher 
Awards 

 

Lucas-Lee in 
FS; Bella, Elijah 
and Hayden in 
Year 4; Suriyah 
in Year 5; Filip 

Year 6 

If you could help anybody, who would it be and why? By Eliza Yr 4 
 

Winning Answer by Gabriel in Year 5 
If I could help someone, I would help the indigenous people of the rainforest. They are losing their 
homes by the people who are cutting down a football pitch of forest every second. If we can’t stop 

that we won’t have plants to cure cancer or coca plants. 

 

21st May 2021 
 

We depend on the forest, and the forest depends on us  Nito Uvenibo 

Winning Answer by Ella in Year 1 Circles  
If someone was stuck I would give them a hand and we could keep trying. 
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Winning Answer by Maxx in Foundation Stage 
I would help my friend get better if they fall over, I can give them a plaster! 
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The Art of Brilliance 
 
 

 
 

 

Year 6 
 

Despite not taking SATs papers this year, Year 6 have 
been working extremely hard over the past few 

months on their Maths and Literacy to help prepare 
them for secondary school.  

 

All of this week they have been taking test papers in 
class, and we are so proud of their incredible attitude. 
Each morning they have arrived happily, taken their 

tests without complaint, and showed the positivity and 
reslience we know them so well for.  

 

They were also all given their roles for their school 
play to be performed at the end of the year – a little bit 

of excitement in a week of hard work!  
 

WELL DONE Year 6 – you are such fantastic role 
models for the rest of the school. 

Caterpillar Friends   

Foundation Stage went on a 'trip' to the recreation 
ground yesterday to forage for nettles for their 

class caterpillars. They are learning all about life 
cycles..... and we're very excited to see what 

happens with their new friends! 
 

 

      

  
 

 

      

     

   

This week we welcomed the BRILLIANT Will Hussey and Sanj Sandhu from the incredible Art of Brilliance to 
St Lawrence.  Years 3, 4 and 5 had three fantastic days working with them to explore the science of 

FLOURISHING. 
 

Practical workshops helped them to think about LEARNING TO LEARN in fun, creative and active 
ways.  Classes explored how our brains work and the essential behaviours needed for succeeding both in 

and out of the classroom.  The children thought about their Huge Unbelievably Great Goals that bring out the 
best in themselves and others and then discussed how to create a ripple effect to spread positivity.  The 

children were BRILLIANT and their learning was too!  
 

They will be visiting us again during the year, and have set us lots of challenges to be working on. Thank you 
so much Will, Sanj, and the whole Art of Brilliance team; not to mention our amazing pupils! 

 


